STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

August 8, 1989

GARREY CARRUTHERS POST OFFICE BOX 1980

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO B8241-1480
GOVERNOR (505) 393-61861
Conoco Inc.
P.0. Box 460

Hobbs, NM 88240
Attn: William W. Baker

Re: Elliott A-15 Waterflood Project
Penrose Skelly-GB Pool

Gentlemen:

Your E1liott A-15 Well #2-0 Sec. 15, T22S, #37E, has been shutin
since September 1988, and a TA status has been requested. However,
it appears you are still using the Elliott A-15 Well #1-P for water
injection. Since it appears this is no longer an active waterflood
project and the well is serving as a disposal well for this lease
it would be appropriate to have it reclassified to a water disposal
well.

This reclassification can be done administratively by letter to our
Santa Fe office.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I
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